

May 29, 2020

## Dear Klem North Families.

We are excited to share details about an event our Klem North Faculty and Staff want to host. We are hosting a *Wave Drive Thru Event* and look forward to seeing you and your child(ren)'s smiley faces! We hope you can make it so we can wave hello and wish our students and families a safe and healthy summer. Here are some important details about the event:

When: Thursday, June 11th

5:00-5:15	5:15-5:30	5:30-5:45	5:45-6:00
Last Names <b>A-D</b>	Last Names <b>E-L</b>	Last Names <b>M-R</b>	Last Names <b>S-Z</b>

**Where:** <u>Schlegel Road Elementary School</u> - This location is necessary due to traffic and safety concerns on Klem Road. Schlegel's campus offers more space to ensure safety for traffic and provides adequate spacing for staff to physically distance.

## **Important Details:**

- ★ Please do your best to honor the designated time frames which are based on alphabetical order (we understand if you need to attend at a different time)
- ★ Families, please remain in your vehicles but you are welcome to roll down your windows
- ★ Klem North staff will be lined up along the the entrance to the bus loop and along the inside of the Schlegel bus loop
- ★ Please use this map to view your route when you enter the Schlegel entrance
- ★ We ask that cars do not stop please continuously drive through the route
- ★ Klem North staff are excited to cheer, wave, smile, and maybe cry tears of happiness as you drive through
- ★ Klem North staff will be modeling physical distancing and will wear masks
- ★ If there are severe thunderstorms or strong downpours we will have to cancel the event as we do not have a possible rain date

We hope you all can join us as we miss our Klem North students and families greatly. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child's classroom teacher.

Sincerely,